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Police Seek to Identify Bank Fraud Suspects 

 

 
 (images caught on surveillance camera) 

 

The McAllen Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying three females 

suspected of passing forged checks at local banks.  The McAllen Police Department asks 

residents and businesses to immediately report these individuals and similar activity to police.   

 

McAllen Police Officers investigate reports taken on April 10, 2025 from different banking 

locations in McAllen, TX.  The persons depicted in the images are the suspects in these 

investigations.  Each individual female suspect entered a banking location and passed a 

fraudulent check.  These suspects may be working in concert or combination and may have 

attempted this activity in other cities.   

 

If you know the whereabouts of the persons depicted or where they may be located, you are 

urged to call McAllen Crime Stoppers at 956-687-8477.  You may remain anonymous.  

Information that leads to an arrest may be eligible for a cash reward.  Tips may also be submitted 

anonymously through the smart phone app “P3 Tips.”  
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